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February 28​th​, 2021 

  

To Whom It May Concern 

  

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of introduction / 

recommendation for Stephen Bellosi as a consultant in all things healthcare. 

Stephen brings a wealth of knowledge to any partnership that includes but is 

not limited to financial planning, insurance planning, management, 

re-structuring, as well as marketing. 

 

Moreover, Stephen has a giving attitude and is always going out of his way 

to help. It has been a pleasure working with him. 

  

I strongly believe that you will be extremely lucky to have Stephen working 

with you and have no reservations in giving her my highest 

recommendations. 

  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Oladapo M. Babatunde, MD, FAAOS 

Medical Director 

City Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine - New York & New Jersey 

  

Clinical Assistant Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery 

Mount Sinai Health System - New York 
 

 


